
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pesticide Application Notification Request 
 
St. Marys Elementary School adheres to an Integrated Pest Management Plan in accordance 
with Title 61, Series 12J rules of the West Virginia Department of Agriculture.  Pests are 
controlled primarily through preventive measures.  When pesticides are required, the least 
hazardous materials will be used. 
 

Pest management methods are classified as level 1, level 2, level 3, and Level 4, depending 
upon their toxicity and the degree of hazard associated with their application. 
 

Level 1    Non-chemical (preventive) 
Level 2    Least hazardous (low toxicity, non-volatile baits or dusts) 
Level 3    EPA Caution (limited volatility liquids) 
Level 4    EPA Caution (broadcast), Warning or Danger (any application method) 

 

As a parent or guardian, you have the right to be notified if and when Level 3 or Level 4 
pesticides are to be applied.  To receive such notification, please complete the information 
requested below and return this form to the principal. 
 

Please Note:  Level 3 and Level 4 pesticides will not be applied when students are in the areas 
being treated. 
 

***************************************************************************** 
To: Tammy Haught, Principal    Date:  December 1, 2016 

St. Marys Elementary School 
 

Please notify me at least 24 hours prior to the application of Level 3 or Level 4 pesticides 
at this facility. 
 

From:   ____________________________________________________________ 
   (Signature of Parent or Guardian) 
 

Address:   ____________________________________________________________ 
      
Student’s Name: __________________________________________________________ 
 

Telephone:  ____________________________________________________________ 
    (home)    (work) 


